
The staff  at Prairie View 

School want to say a big 

thank you to the SCC for 

the gift bag with goodies, the kind notes, the 

stock the fridge treats, and for the tasty lunch 

on Friday during Staff  Appreciation Week.  

It has been very nice to come back to warmer 

weather this week.  The students are really 

enjoying being outside.  Soon enough we will 

need rain pants and rubber boots!  

PVS Admin Team

Mr. Coates and Mrs. Heath

We are continuing to compile our list for students who will be attending 

Kindergarten in the 2021-22 school year.  Children born in 2016 and who will 

be 5 years of age on or before Dec. 31, 2021 are eligible to begin 

Kindergarten in the fall.  This is important information for planning programs, 

budgeting, and staffing for the upcoming school year. If you know of friends 

or neighbours who have K aged children, please 

share this information with them.

Progress Report time will soon be here again.  Grades 1 – 6 progress 

reports will be coming home Friday, March 19th.  Parent-teacher-

student conferences will be held on Thursday, March 25th after school 

and into the evening.  Information for booking will follow soon.

Kindergarten reports were sent home this week. 

Conferences will be on March 25th as well.

March 8 – No School

March 12 – Dress up like an 

Animal Day

March 17 – Dress up Green/Gold 

Day

March 19 – Progress Reports (1-6)

March 25 – Parent/Teacher/ 

Student Conferences 

3:15 – 8:00 p.m.

March 26 – No School in lieu of 

Interviews
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With Random Acts of Kindness Day being in February, 3B read several 

books about kindness. One particular book that inspired the kids was 

Ordinary Mary's Extraordinary Deed. After reading, the students decided to 

start a kindness project to do kind deeds at school, at home and in their 

community of Dalmeny. The students made Valentine cards and pictures for 

the residents at Spruce Manor. They also started a kindness challenge in the 

school the week before the break. Each morning students read a kindness 

quote to the school over the speaker and encouraged everyone to do 

something kind that day. Each student made a poster for the staff  members 

at PVS to celebrate them and all they do for our school. The kids also 

decided on small things they could do at home to be extra helpful, kind and 

patient and then drew picture square about it at school to form a Kindness 

Quilt.

I am so proud of these kids for taking this on, coming up with their own 

ideas and then caring them out the way they did. 

They continue to look for ways to be kind 

and helpful.

We want to thank families and SCC 
members for helping to show 
appreciation to the 
staff.  We were able 
to provide snacks, 
lunch and gift bag to
the staff.  A special 
thank you to the Community 
Church for contributing to the gift 
bags.  

This has been a unique year for all of us. 

Although we haven't been able to do some 

of the activities we are used to in grade 6, 

we have still remained busy with learning. 

Students have completed two genius hour 

presentations so far this year, where they 

research a topic of their choice and become 

an expert on that topic. In science, we are 

learning about electricity. Students have 

learned all about circuits and have 

demonstrated their learning by creating 

their own circuits. We are currently 

researching different ways in which 

electricity is produced. Students are also 

learning about essay writing by writing an 

essay comparing a book with its movie. In 

P.E we have been having fun playing 

basketball and using the school's curling 

kits.

We have some fun activities planned for the 

next coming months.



Thank You Prairie View students and families!!

We set a goal of  raising $1000 for Telemiracle and you CRUSHED it! 

Even though our fundraising needed to look different

this year, we again beat our goal and raised

$1090.00!!! 

Look out staff! The silly string has 

been bought and will be used in 

the near future!!


